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INTRODUCTION

JOBSAALL is a 24-month Erasmus+ project which aims at developing
meaningful VET-business cooperations that can pave the way for
VET systems to raise the quality and attractiveness of VET. JOBS4ALL
partners recognize that VET provision needs to be based on
effective governance at all levels, and that strong employer
engagement is vital for delivering excellent and inclusive VET that
offer opportunities for both economic and social cohesion, tackle
mismatches between employer needs and worker skills and support
competitiveness and sustainable development.

WHAT HAS BEEN DONE UP TO NOW

For the past year, partners have worked tirelessly to build and
complete the first Project Result. The first PR comprises mainly of
specific methodology and a mixed Continuing Professional
Development Program, or CPD program. The CPD Program is entirely
based on a two-level pathway of employer participation in
Vocational Education and Training (VET), with the goal of upskilling
VET professionals and developing VET-business collaboration.

On top of the milestones that were accomplished in the previous
period as described in the second newsletter, more progress has
been made in just a few months. Precisely and just in a few words,
the methodology for PR1 was finalized, the construction of a
thorough CPD strategy, the creation of a Learning Outcomes Matrix
(LOM), and their translation, editing, piloting, and fine-tuning
processes were succeeded up to this point of the project’s life cycle.
by following specific steps.

NEXT STEPS

- Each partner has to create 4 videos, no longer that 5 min.
« The translation script that will be used by everyone will be provided.

« Partners will research on the easiest ways to translate the videos and
create subtitles.

« the document that allocates different module topics to all partners will
be finalised.

+ Decision to use an interactive chat for the CoP on the official website.

« Next online meeting

MEETINGS

There have been three Transnational Partner Meetings (TPMs) up to
this point. The first one was carried out virtually in January 2022 and
the second one took place in person in Lisbon, in June 2022. The last
Transnational Partners Meeting took place in Bilbao in May 2023. In
all three TPMs, as well as in the coordination meetings, that took
place online, partners discussed the progress of the project up to the
point of the meeting and agreed on the next steps to take.

THE PARTNERSHIP

The consortium consists of 8 partner organisations: from Germany, Ireland,
Belgium, Portugal, Greece, Cyprus, Poland, and Spain. This partnership
covers a wide range of expertise and experience related to diversity,
promotion and protection of human rights and equal opportunities,
training, and professional development and many more. A deep — rooted
strategic partnership with strong connections to both the business world
and VET education, which aims to use of all its resources in achieving the
Objectives of the project and bringing about an innovation in the field of
both VET education and the business market.
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